From: Patty Hine

To: ARB LCFS Workshop
Subject: Comments on Factory Farm Gas Policy
Date: Monday, May 6, 2024 12:11:37 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom It May Concern:

The Low Carbon Fuel Standards amendments should cover pollution from factory farms.
Obviously. But you recently chose to turn a blind eye to the adverse effects of this health-
harming and planet-warming biogas.

In spite of years of strong advocacy by the people who feel the deleterious effects the most,
you are protecting business profits.

Without change, your policy is driving expansion and entrenchment of factory farms in my
state of Oregon. Communities don't want them.

Don't export your dirty energy policy to rural communities without regard for local impact.

Thank you.
Patricia Hine
350 Eugene, President

To not become discouraged is an act of courage.
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